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As a long term resident of (over 30 years) we have built a much loved country family home for our children and
now grandchildren. We have seen Gribthorpe grow over the years and flourish into a community that many people will
never see and belong to. If this application is successful,Gribthorpe homes will eventually become unsellable . A majority
of us will not see the ‘temporary ‘ application draw to a close. So the remainder of our lives will be unrecognisable with
what we have today. Rural lanes, no street lights, no road markings, no footpaths and dark skys at night. We have a
abundance of wild life that is a slight to see. We can not view the bird file as it is locked, and therefore can not see if all our
wildlife has been correctly accounted for. I doubt it has. A small mammal survey has not been carried out. We have a most
healthy hedgehog population and brown hares are thriving. These are the things that we live alongside in Gribthorpe on a
daily basis. If this application goes ahead it will destroy,damage,destruct our beautiful,versatile countryside in one sweep
on the pen. Boom will not stick around to build and maintain but simply sell on to the highest bidder.
The landscape will change beyond anyone’s vision and be blighted for generations to come.
Food security must be taken into account seriously. The energy industry will continue to change at a accelerating and
alarming rate, whilst food has to been grown in soil! Decade after decade. This will not change.
A industrial landscape ,with no escape for mile after mile must not be allowed to happen for generations to come.




